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May 5th, 1924.

Albert G. Morry, 3sq., 
The Armoury,
Victoria, 3. G.

My dear Sergeant Llorry:-

Thank you very much for 
your letter of April 25th conveying the good 
wishes of the Sergeants of the old Regiment.

It is very kind on your part 
and very gratifying to me to know that you think 
of me at all at your meetings.

The names you mention recall 
very pleasant associations and I am sure I wish 
all of you every blessing fortune can bestow.

Yours faithfully.

_____________________ ;_____________________________________________________________________________________
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